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Pupils of the 
week 

Martha Reynolds 

Layla Bint 

Joey Morgan 

Daniel McCulloch 

Kaitlin Tate 

Eleanor                

Halliday-Taylor 

Alex Davis 

Holly                  

Bonfield- Jones 

Home              

discussion    

question 

Stan asked… 

What have you 

enjoyed most 

about this 

half term 

and why?    

What a fabulous half term we have had! It’s been action packed, filled with exciting learning opportunities 
for children. Our staff go above and beyond expectations to ensure that lessons are fun, meaningful and 
progressive, with amazing outcomes. Don’t forget to check out class blogs on our website to see what 
they’ve been up to.                                                                                                                                                   
Today was a brilliant end to a great half term. It was lovely being able to celebrate harvest together and I 
was amazed at the generosity shown - I know that many people will be delighted to receive the food and 
flowers our school family has donated. Thanks to Mrs Dawson for arranging flower deliveries and to the           
volunteers and Y6 children who helped her today. What a team!       Mrs Channing  

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

A change of plan!                                                                                                            
As you know, Miss Charlton was due to leave us at the end of this week, as she wished to spend 
more time with her family. I have discussed current office staffing levels with the Trust and, as a 
result of this, Miss Charlton has been asked to stay with us for a while longer, working part time 

hours. This means that she will have time to be with her family and we retain her skills and         
experience - a great solution all round!                                                                                        

If you kindly sent donations for her leaving gift, please contact Mrs Hagan in the office, who will 
arrange for your money to be returned to you! 

Nuts alert!                                                                                                                  

We have children in school with severe allergies who may be poorly if they come into contact with 

food containing nuts or someone who has eaten nuts. We’d be really grateful if you could ensure 

that no nut products are brought into school and that, if you provide food for birthday celebrations 

or RAFT events, you ensure that they are nut free. Thank you for helping to keep our children 

safe! and healthy!  

Please ensure your child has a PE kit in school, with all items labelled with your child’s name. Thanks! 

Please remember 
that there is       

nobody on duty to 
look after children 
on the playground 

until 8.45am. 
Some children   

arrive as early as 
8.25am! 

The RAFT AGM was another successful gathering of our great, proactive team of parents. They 

are already busy planning fundraising events for our children. I am delighted Ceri Tate and       

Justine Sharman have agreed to continue in their roles at the helm of RAFT as Chair as Vice 

Chair for another year! 

Holiday Club and roadworks!                                                                                                  
I am delighted that Simon Carson Sport School will be operating their holiday club throughout 

next week. Please be aware that Roseberry Crescent will be closed during the holiday for        
resurfacing. If your child is accessing the holiday club, there will be no vehicle access to school. 

Farewell and good luck                                                                                                       

As the number of schools meals ordered each week has fallen, we have had to reduce the amount 

of hours worked in the kitchen for it to be financially viable. In response to this our kitchen           

assistant, Carol, has requested voluntary redundancy so has left our Roseberry family. I thank her 

for her hard work in the kitchen and wish her luck and happiness for the future.  
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Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

 

                                                                  After School Clubs  *A charge applies for clubs run by external providers 

 

 

 

 

Monday 

3.00pm – 3.45pm                        

Mrs Duffy                                   
**Homework Club (Y2 – Y6)

Learning Lounge in Lower 

School 

  

**For your child to access    

Homework Club, please email 

Lesley at 

l.duffy@roseberryacademy.org to 

reserve a place. Children will not 

be allowed to turn up to sessions 

without a secured place. 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School *Dance/

Gymnastics 
(EYFS – Y6) 
Lower School Hall 

 

 

Tuesday 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School 

*LEGO 
(EYFS – Y6) Lower School Hall 

 

12.10pm – 12.35pm 
Mrs Murton and Mrs Channing 
Choir 

No letter needed, just turn up to 

the Lower School Hall! 

Please let Mrs Channing know if you 

would like to run a club or start a school 

sports team and are happy to go 

through a DBS check to do so!                      

Children would LOVE an art club! 

 

 

Wednesday 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School 

*Unique Sports 
(EYFS – Y6) 
Lower School Hall 

If you would like music instrumental tuition for your child, the North Yorkshire 

Music Hub website has lots of information about the service they provide. There 

is an online form to apply for lessons at: 

www.northyorkshiremusichub.co.uk                                                             
Please note there is a charge for these lessons. 

 

 

Thursday 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School 
*Multi Skills 
(EYFS – Y6) 
Lower School Hall 

 Simon Carson Sports School will be running a holiday club at Roseberry 

throughout half term. Please note that there will be no access for   

vehicles on Roseberry Crescent during this time due to roadworks ! 

 

 

Friday 

3.00pm – 4.45pm 
Mark Cromack 
*Football 
(Y1 – Y6) 
Upper School Hall 
  

  
Please notify the school office if your child is not going to attend their 

club so that we may let providers know and they may   adjust their at-

tendance register accordingly. Thank you! 

 

Remember, remember…                                                                                                          

The 2019 Great Ayton Scouts bonfire and fireworks display will take place on Tuesday 5th November.  

Gates open at 6.30pm, bonfire lit at 6.45pm and fireworks at 7.15pm. £4 for adults and £2 for children.  

On Sunday 27th October at 4pm, there will be a Love in a Box Service at Christ Church 
and everyone is warmly invited to attend. Don’t forget your boxes of presents! 

It was lovely to see so many parents attending Parents’ Evenings this week. It’s great to be 

able to share children’s achievements and future goals with their families! 

NOVEMBER 
4th Return to school 

14th 3.10pm RAFT Film Night 

Please remember that our    

diary dates may be found on 

our website calendar and on 

the schudio school app! 

We will be selling poppies as soon as we come back to school. Poppies will be 
brought to classes each day to be purchased and we suggest a donation of 50p. 

mailto:l.duffy@roseberryacademy.org

